CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM 96-07

From: Jack Felton, Public Works Director, City Engineer
Date: February 7, 1996
Subject: Sewer Grant/Loan Program Status

The Mayor has requested that I report on the status of the sewer
grant/loan program. To date there is $183 left in the account
for this program. The Council did not see fit to authorize
additional funds for this program when they passed Ordinance 95-
57 amending the program budget.

The Public Works Department presently has three requests for
assistance under this program. All three are for a commercial
class system. This means that the applicants would be eligible
for $16,000 ($8,000 Grant/ $8,000 Loan). The Council would have
to authorize the expenditure of $48,000 for Public Works to
service these three requests.

John T. Felton




